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MEMORANDUM 

TO:        Alcoholic Beverage Control Board  
 

DATE:  July 9, 2019 

FROM: Erika McConnell, Director RE:        5821 Hump Island Oyster Company  
 
 
Requested 
Action: 

New license application 

  
Statutory 
Authority: 

AS 04.06.090(b):  “The board shall review all applications for licenses made under 
this title and may order the director to issue, renew, revoke, transfer, or suspend 
licenses and permits authorized under this title.” 

  
 
Background:  This restaurant or eating place license is being applied for on a floating barge within 
an oyster farm.  
 
I am bringing this to the board’s specific attention to review both the unusual premises situation, as 
well as for the board to evaluate whether the limited food offerings meet the requirement at 3 AAC 
304.305(a)(2) that “a variety of types of food items appropriate for meals is available for sale as 
shown on a menu provided to patrons and filed with the board.”  
 
A temporary license has been issued. 
 
Attachment: AB-02 Licensed premises diagram 
  Menu 

New license application 
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